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Message from Administration

Welcome back Wolf Pack!
On behalf of our dedicated Westview School Staff, vice principal,
Mr. Matt Bergen, and myself we would like to wish all of our
Westview families a Happy 2024! We hope that your holidays were
filled with fun filled family time.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all our community partners listed below for their
contributions to our Christmas Hampers and 1st Christmas Family Fun Night. Your generosity is
greatly appreciated and helped to brighten the holidays for our families.
We will send out the date and time of the next SCC meeting for January.
We look forward to seeing our families at our upcoming Family Literacy Night on Thursday,
January 25th at 5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. in our gym. It will be an evening where supper will be provided
and families can enjoy an evening of fun filled literacy activities.
If at any time you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the school at (306) 922-
4094 or email me personally @ carcand@srsd119.ca or Mr. Bergen @ mattbergen@srsd119.ca and
we will be happy to help you out.
Take real good care,
Cheryl Arcand & Matt Bergen

A Huge Thank You
THANK YOU to the following individuals and community partners who have generously donated to
our Christmas Hamper Project and Christams Family Fun Night this year:

SIGA/Northern Lights Casino
Vermettes Wood Preservers Ltd.
Valulots
Save on Foods
Safeway
Econo Lumber
TJ's Pizza
Thorpes Plumbing & Heating
PAGC
Wilyman Family
Lancaster Family
SUNTEP
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McLeod-Ryhorchuk Family
Evelyn Bergen
Ledoux and Arcand Family
Alliance Church
Calvary United Church

Grade 7/8 Boys Basketball
There will be basketball practice for the boys team after school
from 3:10 - 4:30 on Jan. 8th, 10th, 5th, 17th, 22nd, and 24th.
The following games are scheduled:
Thurs. Jan. 11th, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - Westview @ Riverside
Thurs. Jan. 18th, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - East Central @ Westview
Wed. Jan. 24th, 2023 - 4:00 p.m. - Westview @ Redwing

Hot Turkey Sandwich - Monday, Jan. 15th, 2024
Hot turkey sandwich will be provided to all our students on
Monday, January 15th. A big thank you to Mr. Vandall, Mrs. Gryba,
Miss Meagan, Mr. Abe and Miss Kaley and the Grade 7/8
classroom for all your hard work.



First Term Progress Reports

First term progress reports will be sent home on Thursday, January
25th, 2024.

No School January 29th, 2024
There is no school on Monday, January 29th, 2024, it is a PLC Day.

Absence



If your child will be absent from school due to illness,
appointments, etc., please notify our office before 9:00am at 306-
922-4094 or enter their absence through the Edsby App. If you
have any questions regarding the Edsby App please feel free to
contact the school.
Thank you.

Arriving at school ON TIME:
Arriving on time to school doesn't just happen by accident....it
requires careful planning! it is important that children arrive at

school by 8:45 am everyday.
THANK YOU for your cooperation!

Cheryl Arcand
Cheryl is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


